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To the children who trusted us with your stories, thank you for 
believing in us. For the children we have yet to see, we look 
forward to earning your trust.

This project was originally supported by Federal Award 2018-V2-GX-0067 
from the Department of Justice, administered by the Michigan Department 
of Health and Human Services, Division of Victim Services.
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    Children’s Advocacy Center of Gratiot County 
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Hi, I’m Heather from the Children’s 
Advocacy Center of Gratiot County. Here at our 

Children’s Advocacy Center, we will listen to you and 
support you, however you need. This means you can always 
ask us any questions you have, and we will listen to anything 
you’d like to say. It’s okay if you’re feeling scared or nervous. 

Sometimes, meeting new people can make us feel like 
there are butterflies in our bellies.



I’d like to tell you about the team and what you will 
do when you visit our center. Your team is made up 
of professionals who work to keep you safe. 
Each of your team members has a special job, and 
they are ready to learn all about you.



This is Jennifer. She is one of your advocates. 
When you come see us, Jennifer will be here to welcome 
you and anybody you bring along. An advocate’s job is 
to help make sure you feel comfortable and safe.



Jennifer will stay with you most of the time you visit with us. 
When she is not with you, she will make sure you have 
another team member by your side. When it’s time for you to 
meet the next member of your advocacy team, Jennifer will 
stay behind with your grown-up.



Next, you’ll get to see our talking room. There, you will meet 
Nicole, the forensic interviewer. A forensic interviewer 
is someone who talks to kids. They ask questions and listen 
carefully to the answers. They listen carefully because 
your voice matters.



Nicole will have lots of questions for you, but she also knows you 
may not want to talk yet. When you are ready to talk, Nicole will 
be ready to listen and learn more about you.



When you are done talking with Nicole, your grown-up and 
Jennifer will be waiting for you. Jennifer or your grown-up can 
help you find some toys or start some activities. Then your 
grown-up may need to meet with the team.



Your advocacy team meets to make sure we take very good 
care of you. The team may meet with other people too, 
including a police officer. If you want to meet them, or have 
any questions, you can always ask!



Your advocacy team may recommend that you see some of our 
medical friends, like a doctor or nurse. Their jobs are to make 
sure you and your body are safe.



When you visit the medical team, you can ask them any 
questions about their jobs, your appointment, or your body. 



After your visit to the Children’s Advocacy 
Center, you may feel like you need someone 
to help you understand your feelings 
and work through them. There are special 
listeners who will do just that! They are 
called counselors or therapists.







We are ready to answer any questions you have for us. 
Remember, all of us on your advocacy team are here for you.



When you visit us, you can choose a button, make a wish upon 
it, and place it in our button jar. We, the Children’s Advocacy 
Center of Gratiot County, pledge to keep that wish safe for you.



Do you see this button jarbutton jar?
It’s full of wisheswishes  made upon the starsstars.
Each button  button carries a child’s dreamdream,
Which we  guardguard together as a  teamteam.
 
Now we’ll showshow you what to dodo:
First, find find the button that speaksspeaks to you.
HoldHold  your button nearnear and deardear;
WhisperWhisper your wishwish just  loudloud enough so it can hearhear.
 
Now placeplace your wish in our special jarspecial jar. 
Remember, it’ll stay safesafe even when you’re farfar.
As smallsmall as they may seem, 
Each of these buttonsbuttons holds a child's dreamchild's dream.
 
This jar makes the number of wisheswishes known,
And it shows, no matter whatno matter what, you're not aloneyou're not alone.
With all these buttons oldold and newnew,
We continue to guardguard these wishes for youyou.



YOUR ADVOCACY TEAM YOUR ADVOCACY TEAM 

We are your advocacy team. We are here for you! 
Here’s how you can reach us: 

Children’s Advocacy Center of Gratiot County 
515 N. State St.

Alma, MI 48801
(989) 463-1422

www.childadvocacy.net



This book was created in partnership with the Northern 
Michigan Alliance for Children (NMAC), an organization that 
provides healing, hope, and justice to abused children in rural 
Michigan. It was their dream that the book could be replicated 
to help children across the world. If you have an organization 
in mind that might benefit from having their own customized 

copy of this book, please visit www.mikids.org/book or 
www.booksbyrylee.com/my-voice-matters.
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